
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/23/2015 10:47:57 AM
Subject: Re: Revised Letter

Karen will send from Sec. Hitt. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 23, 2015, at 10:30 AM, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


I prefer that. 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 10:29 AM
 
To: Patel, Swati
 
Subject: Re: Revised Letter
 
The other option I discussed with Karen is to have Sec Hitt send. Karen is comfortable with the letter. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 23, 2015, at 9:23 AM, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Ok.  The letter is better but I’d give to Becca to make it more like the Governor’s speak.
Are you comfortable with her sending the letter based on what we talked about? 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 1:54 AM
 
To: Karen Manning - Commerce; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: Revised Letter
 
I have revised the proposed letter.  Let’s discuss tomorrow. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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